
 

 

11th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 Residential Trip 2020 
 

As you may be aware, this year’s Year 6 children have just been on their exciting residential trip to 

Robinwood. We are pleased to let you know that we have made a provisional booking for the current 

Year 5 children to go on their residential trip in September 2020. 

 

The trip will take place from Wednesday 30th September- Friday 2nd October 2020, so it will be a 

two-night stay. 

  

The cost of the trip will be £253.00 per child. Due to capacity at the centre, places for these dates are 

strictly limited to a maximum of 65 children. If you would like to put your child’s name down for this 

trip, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk, or complete the reply slip below and hand 

it in to the school office, no later than Friday 18th October 2019. 

 

If we receive more than 65 slips/emails before this date, we will have to change the dates of the trip as 

we will need to take the children in two separate groups, on separate dates.  

  

Please note that at this stage no payment is required, we just need to know whether or not your child 

would like to attend. If you have any concerns about the payment required, please contact our School 

Business Manager Craig Taylor. If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium the cost of the trip will be 

covered by school.  

 

Kind regards,  

Wendy Gibson 

Year 6 Teacher 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Residential Trip 2020 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________Class: ___________  

 

I would like my child to participate in the residential trip to Robinwood [  ]  

 

Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 

mailto:messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

